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Comments: I support the proposed ANILCA Cabin policy revision.

 

Having been fortunate enough to be an invited guest of a Special Permit Holder for a cabin on Swan Island in

Seymour Canal on Admiralty Island for many years, I appreciate how special and unique these cabins are. The

cabin is used frequently between spring through mid-December and the permit holder, his family and friends,

myself included, have participated in traditional and customary uses of this cabin, namely recreating, hunting and

fishing for decades and I hope this tradition will be allowed to continue.  My wife and I also Kayak/tent camp

around Seymour Canal, and there have been times when the cabin was a welcome alternate safe place to stay

when too many bears roamed the beaches. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide input.


